What's happening at St Andrew's Centre Monday 15 July to Sunday 21 July 2019

Mainly Music and Girls Brigade are not running in school holidays

Opportunity Shop opens between 10 am and 2 pm week days and 10 am to 12 noon on Saturday.

Thursday Worship at 10 am

Services on Sunday 21 July

9.30 am Family Service

Church Contact Details Church Office Monday to Friday 9 am to 2.15 pm 535 4403 Minister Kevin Finlay kevin@howpres.org.nz 535 4403 Youth Co-ordinator judedosado@yahoo.com Jude Dosado 576 8199 Children & Youth Pastor Bronwynn Croxford 021 087 33280 bron@howpres.org.nz Finance Church Office finance@howpres.org.nz 535 4403 Prayer Chain Margaret Smith (Snr) mamasmithnz@gmail.com 576 3206 Op Shop Monday to Friday 10 am—2 pm & Saturdays 10am to noon 535 3760 Website www.howpres.org.nz Find King's Kids on Facebook: King's Kids at St Andrews Howick Presbyterian

Sunday 14 July 2019





www.howpres.org.nz

Welcome to 9.30 am Family Service

"On the wings of eagles"

Scriptures: Isiah 40: 28—31

Psalm 103: 1—5

Led by: Cherie Moran

Duty Elder: Bev. Riley

Foyer Elder: Margaret Guyan

Organist: Neil Guyan

Music Leader: Venetia Daniel

WELCOME TO NEWCOMERS

We warmly welcome you to worship with us today.

Please feel free to introduce yourselves, sign our visitors book on the table in the foyer and collect any brochures.

There is a "**T-loop**" hearing aid loop in the main sanctuary which you are welcome to use if needed. If you experience any problems, ask at the sound desk at the back of the church.

If you would like **Prayer**, please come to the front left rows after the service where an Elder will pray with you.

Children

Kings Kids and Kindi Kids School holiday clipboards at the back of the church.

NOTICES

N. B. Photographs for Directory and forms for your contact details. Lynette van As has kindly agreed to be photographer and will be in the hall today to take photos of families.to be put with your contact details in the new directory. If the contact details in the current directory are incorrect, please fill in a form on the clip board. And if you are not in the directory, please fill in a form. Thank you

Food Bank As always in school holidays there is more demand for food parcels. Please can you give tinned goods, tea, coffee, cereals, toiletries, biscuits to replenish the store. Thank you.

Opportunity Shop It's time to have a spring clean of your clothes and give the sorting team in the Op Shop something to do—there has been very little in the back for a few weeks now. Thank you.

White lace tablecloths Thank you to the folk who kindly washed and returned the white cloths used for Kevin's farewell. The white lace table cloths that fit the round tables are needed for a wedding next week and several are not here. Please look around and **return** as soon as you can please. Thank you..

"Fanfare" Manukau Concert Band and Manukau Academy Band, soloists and ensembles present their programmes for the NZCBA National Concert Band Festival on Sunday 21st here at HPC at 2 pm. Tickets \$10 at the door.

Office is closed on Monday till 12 noon.

Emergency contact details. There is an address book held in the office with emergency contact details for folk. Please will you check with the office that we have these details ... just in case!!

The Pastoral Team Buddy System To make sure everyone is well, the Pastoral Team would like to establish a 'buddy system' for folk who live alone. The buddies contact one another on a daily basis to make sure all is well. If you would like a buddy, please contact Bev Cox on 534 7475 or bevcox29@gmail.com

Tuning in to God

Pray for the message of God as it goes out over the airwaves by radio and other means. May it bring hope to people in hopeless and difficult situations. Pray for those who prepare the programmes so that they will really speak to the heart needs of the people who receive the word in this way.



Blog			